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Newsletter for Wednesday 12
th

 December 2018  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

What a sensational week of seasonal singing we’ve had at Beech Green and there is still more to come.  

We are proud of all our children: the quality of singing and delivery of words is impressive.  What has 

really shone out in every perfectly pitched performance has been the children’s enjoyment and 

enthusiasm, which is a joy to be part of. 

Thank you for supporting our chosen charity, Winston’s Wish.  

Next week we will let you know the final total raised. 

The smell of Christmas dinner cooking was wafting through 

the corridors this morning… yummy.  Thanks to all the 

kitchen staff for serving 363 Christmas dinners today – 

scrumptious!  Can you guess who turned up for a dinner?  

Clue… he had a white beard and a red velvet coat! 

 

Newsletter Christmas Card Competition 

The school office is running a competition to find a Christmas design for the cover of next week’s 

Christmas card newsletter.  The competition is open to all Beech Green pupils – please send your design 

on an A4 sheet of paper to Mrs Simmonds in the school office, by next Monday morning.  We will then 

choose a winner to appear on next week’s card.   

 

Mrs Poulson                                                                                                          @beech_green   

 

FABG Christmas Hamper Raffle 

Raffle tickets are now on sale and until Friday morning – 50p each - your chance to win 

one of the many wonderful Christmas hampers.   

There will be one hamper prize per year group. 

 

The raffle will be drawn on the 17
th

 December. 

 

Help your child learn how to stay safe around the railway – with a little 

help from Thomas The Tank Engine 

Network Rail has produced a FREE download book for young children, to help them 

understand the need to be safe around railway lines and stations.  To download your 

free copy visit: www.networkrail.co.uk/thomas  

 

Beech Green Christmas Post – Last collection is THIS FRIDAY! 

The children’s post boxes for pupil school Christmas cards - the last collection will be 

on Friday 14
th

 December.   Have you posted your cards yet? 

 

 

 

 



 

HELP if we CAN Quedgeley – Raising money for good causes 

Saturday and Sunday 15
th

 & 16
th

 December – Tesco Quedgeley 
Featuring ‘Sing with Circles Choir’ and ‘Spakuleles’ ukulele band. 

 

 

 

NEW Spring 2019 Caterlink School Dinner Menu 

In January the new Spring menu starts 

 – a copy of the menu is coming home today. 

 

 

Out of School Clubs 

A letter is coming home offering new clubs which will start in the New Year.  Please return your sheet 

clubs sheet, ticking those your child would like to attend.  We will then ParentMail confirmation of a 

place when membership has been sorted.  Thank you. 

 

Did you get your post this week? 
Reception and KS1 KS2 

ParentMaile:  Y1 Christmas party ParentMaile:  Y3 Y4 Christmas Carol Concert – tickets 

Y1/Y2 Extra-Curricular Clubs Spring 2019 Extra-Curricular Clubs Spring 2019 

 ParentMail:  Y4 Christmas party 
 

Contact school - admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk     

Website – www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk 

  

 

 

 

 

  


